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Programs Concluding in March: 
Ski & Snowboard Club – With poor weather, the club did run for the ten scheduled evenings 
Boys & Girls Basketball – The season concludes on Saturday, March 11 with a tournament.  
Elementary Tennis – Sessions complete at Greenvale & Sibley. 
Lightsaber Dueling – People LOVE these classes. We ran three programs, all were full. 
 
Upcoming Programs: 
Lifeguard Certification – Happening over spring break (March 20-23) at the Northfield Middle School 
SCUBA – Starts Monday, April 11, Northfield Middle School pool 
Youth Floor Hockey – Begins Saturday, April 1 and runs for 4 weeks. 
Soccer Skills Now – Held at each elementary school for one week (April/May) 
Horseback Riding – Wednesdays, April 19 – May 24 @ Winterhaven Stables 
Gumdo/Tae Kwon Do – New session starting April 18 
 
Other: 
Summer Softball – The annual meeting for summer softball was held Tuesday, March 7. Women’s league plays on 
Monday evenings. Men’s lower league plays on Tuesday evenings and men’s upper league plays on Wednesday 
evenings. We are looking at running men’s lower on Tuesdays and Wednesdays if we don’t have a men’s upper league 
this season.  
 
Pickelball Request – TJ is looking at how to best act upon a request from pickleball players about enhancing the 
existing outdoor courts at Riverside.  
 
Summer Employment – Applications for summer seasonal positions are currently being reviewed. Interviews will be 
held in the next month.  Interviews for the summer recreation internship have been scheduled for the end of this 
month. Summer hiring will be complete by the end of April. Staff will begin working late May.   
 
Summer Brochure – We are in the process of finalizing programs and layout for the Northfield Community Services 
Summer Brochure. This brochure will contain programs and classes offered May through August. The brochure will 
be mailed to all families in the Northfield School District on April 14.  Registration for summer programs will 
officially open on April 14 as well.   
 
  
 


